
 

 

 
 
5th November 2019 
 

Children in Need 2019 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
On Friday 15th November students in Pendle Community High School & College will be raising 
money for Children in Need. For a donation of £1.00 students can come dressed up in anything 
yellow or spotty!  
 
We will also be selling buns on the day and any ‘nut- free’ donations would be very much 
appreciated. 
It would be helpful if students could bring some extra change for treats being sold.  
We will also be increasing students’ awareness of the work done by Children in Need throughout 
the day. 
 
We look forward to an enjoyable day for all and most importantly to embracing our school’s efforts 
in raising money for a cause that is close to hearts throughout our community. 
 
Thank you as always for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
N.Booth 
 
Nicola Booth 
Teaching assistant 
 


